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Kiwi exporters go to the top of the class 

 

Kiwi exporters studying with the New Zealand School of Export are secure in 

the knowledge that they are at the top of their class. At the recent Forum for 

International Trade Training Conference held in Ottawa, Canada, the results 

for all those studying the internationally recognised Diploma of International 

Trade were announced and the New Zealand School ranked second overall. 

 

Dr Romuald Rudzki, Director of the New Zealand School of Export said "I was 

stunned when the results showed that we are second overall throughout the 

whole FITT network of over 60 overseas providers.  This is astonishing given 

that it is the first time the School has appeared in the results and is evidence 

of the extremely high standards achieved by those exporters studying the 

Diploma with us in New Zealand."   

 

The New Zealand School of Exports is now accepting applications for the 1st 

July start of the Diploma. 

 

ENDS 

 

 For more information contact Alison Vickers at: alison@export.ac.nz  06 356 

5656 or 027 387 3137 http://www.export.ac.nz    
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